



4-H Leadership Development Funding Request Form

Directions: The Kermit W. Graf Endowment Fund was created in 1997 to provide support for actively enrolled Walworth County 4-H volunteers engaging in volunteer leadership development programs. Distribution of these funds is based on need and availability.

To request financial support for an upcoming adult training activity or event that will strengthen your abilities to serve our Walworth County 4-H members, complete the form below and submit it to the UW-Extension office by the appropriate deadline for consideration. Requests will be considered during regularly scheduled Walworth County 4-H Executive Board meetings. Requesters will be contacted by mail following the meeting at which their request was considered.

Submission Deadlines: January 1, April 1, July 1, and October 1. Your Volunteer Role: (If you have multiple roles, please list the one that is pertinent to this request.) What training opportunity do you wish to pursue? Event Date: Event Location: Brief Description of Event: What do you hope to gain from participation? Is this training required by the county or state in order for you to perform your volunteer role? Yes l l No What costs are associated with this training? Registration fee: _____ Lodging: Meals: Mileage (# miles): _____ Other (please specify): _____

Total Expected Costs for this Training Experience:

Are you receiving funding from another source? (Check one)	Yes	☐ No	
If yes, please list expected source of additional funding:			
Amount of Funding Requested:			
Your Signature:		Date:	

Submit to: UW-Extension Walworth County, 100 West Walworth Street, P.O. Box 1001, Elkhorn, WI 53121; FAX: 262-741-4955; or deborah.moser@ces.uwex.edu by the appropriate deadline above. If you fax your request, please call 262-741-4951 to ensure that it was received.